STANDARDS COMMITTEE
14th November 2012
Present:
Mr R Barrett-Evans (Chair)

Mrs G Hayward, Councillors M James and B Kilmister 
(NPA Offices, Llanion Park, Pembroke Dock: 11.15am – 11.20am)

1.
Apologies for Absence
Apologies for absence were received from Mr B Powdrill and Mr J Evans
2.
Quorum
The Monitoring Officer advised that Section 24 of The Standards Committees (Wales) Regulations stated that:
“No business shall be transacted at a meeting of a standards committee unless:-

(a) at least three members are present, including the chairperson; and

(b) at least half of the members present (including the chairperson) are independent members”

As only one of the three independent members of the Standards Committee was present, a quorum had not been achieved and the meeting was adjourned until Tuesday 18th December at 10.00am when it was agreed to meet at Oriel y Parc, St Davids.
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